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 Date: 2/13/2024 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 3557 exempts from the dual office holding provision any person performing services as a 

law enforcement officer if the officer works for no more than 2 municipalities with each 

municipality having 8,000 less in population or for no more than one county with a population 

not greater than 25,000 and one municipality under 8,000 in population.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3557 exempts certain law enforcement officers from the dual office holding provision. This 

measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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